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Friday 7th October 2022 
 

 

Dear Parents and carers,  

 

RE: Session 6 for students at Isca 

 

We have now concluded the consultation on session 6, taking feedback from parents, students 

and staff. The majority in each group have opted to remove this session and we have taken the 

decision to put this into effect for after half term. Therefore, there will be no compulsory session 

6 for any students once they return in November 2022.  

 

Extra-curricular provision will be developed over the year and clubs will be advertised to 

students and to parents in due course.  

 

I hope you have a lovely weekend and thank you for all your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

 

Vicki Joyce 

Headteacher 
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